
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/22/2016 11:26:57 AM
Subject: RE: Cabinet Reception

Halti,
 
I will attend. Thank you!
 
Richele
 
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine 

Sent: Friday, August 19, 2016 1:27 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine; Taylor, Richele; Godfrey, Rob; Glaccum, David; Adams, Chaney

Subject: Cabinet Reception
 
There is a Cabinet Reception on Wednesday from 5:30-7:00.  Let me know if you would like to attend.
 
Thanks,
Katherine
 
Katherine Haltiwanger
Deputy Chief of Staff-Operations
Governor Nikki R. Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
direct: 803.734.5150
fax: 803.734.5167
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